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CIVIL, FAMILY LAW & PROBATE 
 
 

Beginning June 10, 2020, the clerk’s offices will accept and process all filings.  

 

Filings will be accepted at the Hall of Justice and Juvenile Courthouse by drop 
box, eDelivery & United States mail, only (8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.) 

 

The clerk’s offices, most courtrooms and self-help centers remain closed to in-
person services. 

 

Beginning Monday, June 15, 2020, the civil clerk’s office will begin accepting 
reservations for civil law and motion matters. 

 

As the court moves towards partially re-opening, please check the website daily 
for new orders and information. 

 
 


